
 

 

 

 

Durham Park Water Supply Corp 
 
To whom it may concern, 

Durham Park WSC, has become aware that some of the addresses we currently serve have 
a point of water consumption that shows to be outside of our CCN by less than ¼ mile (the 
limit for serving outside a CCN).  This data was obtained from the Texas PUC CCN viewer 
mapping SW.  We have quoted correcting the CCN and it is outside of our budget at this 
time.  There are no competing water utilities that touch the bounds of our CCN in these 
areas and so it is currently a low priority to correct.  This is likely just a mapping error with 
the CCN viewer.  We have contacted the PUC to discuss this, and they also agree it is not a 
high priority.  This has no effect on our ability to serve these customers.  Location 1 of the 
mapping issues are on Boulderwood Dr right side of the road and encompass addresses 
100-120 (11 lots) the even number side of the road. Location 2 of the mapping issue is Shin 
Oak Ln left side of the road encompassing addresses 160 – 700 (12 lots) the even number 
side of the road.  DPWSC will work to correct this as the budget allows or at such a time 
that a competing utility is in conflict with our boundaries. 

Thanks 

Garner Edwards 

DPWSC President 

 

 


